The Rainbow Preschool weekly Newsletter week of September 21st

This week we started to introduced more things to the students during circle time such as Calendar, Yesterday, Today and Tomorrow fill in the blank, Freddy the weather Frog and our Job Chart. The students will all take turns being the Line Leader, Caboose, Librarian, Door Holder, Center Inspector, Light Inspector, Calendar Keeper, weather Reporter, Snack Duty, Clean up crew, and teacher assistant. We also introduced our who is here today chart. Everyday when your child arrives to school we ask that they move their crayon box with their name on it from Home to School.







This week we started our unit on Fall / Harvest.

All students finger painted a tree with red, orange, yellow and green finger paints. We talked about how the leaves change colors in the fall time and how they eventually fall down to the ground. The children were very excited to get their fingers dirty and dance around the paper!! We will be working on a variety of fall time crafts as well as learning songs! We hope to have a date picked by next week for our pumpkin picking feild trip which will then take place mid October.



Throughout the week we spent some time finishing up our all about me first day of preschool sheets as well as drawing our self portraits.

Each child was weighed and measured. If you haven't already seen them check out our flowers that are hanging up around the classroom.

we also worked on our first letter of our name collages.

The children had a blast choosing from a variety of materials to decorate with. They learned a silly little saying "just a dot not a lot" for when using liquid glue.







Each child also worked with Ms. Brigit to trace their name on a dot to dot sheet Ms Spehler made. We will be using these throughout the year to help students learn how to write their names along with other name actives and games! The fun is just beginning...

For fun this week we were able to play with shaving cream!! The students were drawing pictures, making shapes, attempting to write their names on the table... what a great way to learn and play at the same time!





It is only the second week of school and we are excited to share with you how well the students are interacting and playing well with one another. They have all become quite comfortable in their classrooms.













UP COMING EVENTS

Monday September 28th Miss. Kaitlin's Birthday

Thursday October 15th

Picture Day for all Students

Photos will begin at 9:15 AM we will start with class photos.

We ask that ALL students are here promptly by then to be photographed with their class.

Students that are here just for photos will go first!

We ask for your patience, it does take quite a while for all students to be photographed.

REMINDERS

Please make sure you are signing your child in and out of school everyday using the clipboard on top of the mailboxes. If someone other than you is dropping off or picking up your child please be sure to tell them.

Tuition is due the first of the Month Our Tuition Drop Box is located to the left of the Parents Bulletin Board.

HAVE A LOVELY WEEKEND!!
Ms. Spheler, Ms. Kaitlin & Ms. Brigit